Wisconsin EIeCtric ro.x courun

231 W. MICHIGAN, PO BOX 2046 MILWAUKEE, w! 53201
May 29, 1984

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Rranch
Office of Administration

U. §. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr, Miller:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
L
1CENS TNTS
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Your letter dated May 22, 1984 discussed the license
amendment approval fees determined by your staff{ to be appropriate
for our license amendment application dated December 10, 1981.

You had determined that a Class III approval was necessary because
of the nature of the changes requested. Wisconsin Electric was,
therefore, requested to remit an additional sum of $2,800 to complete
the fee requirements for review of License Amendment Nos. 84 and 88
to DPR-24 and DPR-27, respectively. Accordingly, please find
enclosed a check in the amount of $2,800 to complete this fee payment.
Very truly yours,
v
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Vice Presidént-=Nuclear Power
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Enclosure (Check No. 788344) vk 1 5
Copy to NRC Resident Inspector Arvicunt / '
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